2025-2026 ARB Member

Applications are being accepted for Marion County residents interested in serving on the Appraisal
Review Board.

The ARB is a group of private citizens authorized to hear appeals and determine protests for ad valorem
tax purposes. The ARB is a separate authoritative body and are not employees of the Marion Central
Appraisal District. The administrative district judge of Marion County appoints ARB members for two-
year terms.

To be eligible for appointment, an applicant must have been a Marion County resident for two years,
and is ineligible to serve on the ARB if the person is a member of the board of directors, an officer, or
employee of the appraisal district, an employee of the comptroller, or a member of the governing body,
officer, or employee of a taxing unit, along with other eligibility restrictions provided in Texas Property
Tax Code Section 6.412.

ARB service typically runs several days throughout May until July. The ARB also meets periodically
throughout the remainder of the year to carry out supplemental duties. Per Diem compensation is
generally for $150 per day.

If you are interested in service, the Local Administrative District Judge will accept applications for
potential ARB members. ARB member applications can be found on the Marion CAD website
(www.marioncad.org) under the Contact US-ARB Members section. Submit completed applications by
mail to: The Honorable Dean Fowler, Judge, 276! Judicial District Court, In Care Of: Susan Anderson,
District Clerk, P.O. Box 628, Jefferson, TX. 75657.



